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I believe in the U.S. Constitution’s Bill of Rights and that includes the full text of the 
2nd Amendment but I am also a firm believer in gun safety and these two statements 
absolutely complement and support each other. All the gun owners I know agree that 
gun safety is paramount and the data is clear that ensuring gun purchasers have 72 
hours before taking ownership of their new firearm is an effective gun safety measure.
Therefore, I urge members of the Judiciary Committee to vote OUGHT NOT TO 
PASS on LD208  which would repeal this important gun safety measure that passed 
last year


